
 
 

Snakes Alive! What a great SUMMER NATURE SERIES program the Friends of the 

Fredericksburg Nature Center has lined up for Friday, July 19, 2024, from 10:00 a.m. to 

12:00 noon at the AgriLife Extension Office in Fredericksburg.  Kory Perlichek, Veteran 

Wildlife Biologist of 19 years for the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department and well-

known speaker on snakes, will present a program that is geared towards both adults and 

children. His talk will focus on snake safety and identification, and YOU GUESSED IT - 

He is bringing LIVE SNAKES!!   AND the audience will be able to handle them (they are 

non-venomous, of course). Immediately following Kory’s presentation, any young 

person in attendance (or young at heart) will be able to make their own snake to take 

home.  Hurry up and reserve your spot for this educational and fun summer nature series 

workshop program by emailing Gracie at gwaggener@flow-apps.com. 
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